Turner

January 10, 2017

RE: Internet Protocol Certificate of Compliance for Fourth Quarter 2016

Please find attached the certificate of compliance regarding the Federal Communications
Commission’s (“FCC”) Internet Protocol requirements.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (404) 878-0709 or e-mail
stephen.jones@turner.com.

Thank you for your continued carriage of the Turner networks.

Kindest Regards,

b
Stephen Jones

Office Administrator

Attachments
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INTERNET PROTOCOL
COMPLIANCE CERTIFICATE

[, Michelle Hylton, in my capacity as Vice President—FCC Compliance of
Turner Entertainment Networks, Inc., hereby certify that, for the fourth quarter of
2016, Turner Broadcasting System, Inc. has provided or otherwise made available
to you certain full-length video programming that: (i) has appeared with captions
on television within the United States; and (ii) is licensed or otherwise legally
able to be distributed using Internet Protocol with the United States
(“Programming™).

This certifies that, as of the below date, all Programming has been provided to
you with captioning or caption files in compliance with Section 79.4 of Title 47 of
the Code of Federal Regulations, except for certain archival Programming, as
described under 47 C.F.R. 79.4(b)(4).

Certified by me this 6" day of January, 2017

ey

Mickelle Hyltort

TBS TP Compliance Certificate Q4 2016



